
 
         
 
 

Dear Mr Naughton 
 
We are currently processing three transfer applications related to;  
 

• W0039-02 Ballymount Cross, Tallaght, Dublin 24 
• W0140-04 Rathdrinagh, Beauparc, Navan, County Meath 
• W0261-02 Cappagh Road, Finglas, Dublin 11 

 
We note that the CRO website lists Nurendale Unlimited Companys status as 
“Liquidation” from effective date 08/09/2017. According to the transfer application 
documentation submitted, Starrus Eco Holdings is stated as being ‘acquired’ by the 
Nurendale company. 
 
To assist with our assessment, please provide comprehensive details of beneficial 
ownership and associated corporate structures (including any other relevant persons such 
as intermediary companies) for Starrus Eco Holdings and how it satisfies the requirement 
to be a fit and proper person. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
_________________ 
Gráinne Oglesby  
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability
 

Mr David Naughton 
Group Environmental Manager 
Nurendale 
Rathdrinagh 
Beauparc 
Navan 
County Meath 

31 May 2018  
 
 
Re: Transfer applications for Reg no’s: W0140-04, W0039-02 & W0261-02  
 


